
CONSERVATION AND INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION
TOWN OF DEEP RIVER, CONNECTICUT

Town Hall                   174 Main Street             Deep River, Connecticut 06417

SITE WALK
Wednesday, September 15, 2010

9:00 a.m.

Members present: Carol Libby, Alan Miezejeski, Mark Reyher

The Deep River Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission held a site walk on Wednesday,
September 15, 2010 on property of Samuel Shaw and Deborah Shaw at 52 West Elm Street
(Map 51, Lot 42) in connection with the pending application for proposed construction of a
drainage system through the property. 

The site walk adjourned at 9:30 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted,
Nancy J. Howard
Recording Secretary 


